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WHAT'SHAPPENING

Christmas tree pick up
Total Landscaping will pick up live trees that 
are free of tinsel, frocking and decorations.  
Please have them curbside by 7:00 a.m. 

January 12
Bangor Recreation Center ski shuttle to 
Snoqulamie Pass.   Skis, snowboards and lift 
tickets can be rented and purchased with 
military discount at the mountain. 360-396-2449 
or nbk.commrec@navylifepnw.com.  RSVP by 
01/10

January  8, 15, 22, 29
Interactive storytelling at the Admiral Boorda 
Teen Center,  puppets, storyboards and songs, 
for children ages 6 and younger.  Children must 
be accompanied by a parent or guardian at all 
times. 360-396-2065.  

January 9, 16, 23, 30
Mommy & Me playgroup, 10:00-12:-00 ADM 
Boorda Center.   This playgroup is a great 
opportunity to get the little ones out of the 
house and interacting with other children.  For 
children ages 6 and younger; children must be 
accompanied by a parent or guardian at all 
times.   360-396-2065.

IMPORTANT DATESHunt Heroes Foundation-Essay Contest Winner
In November, Brightview, the nations leading 
commercial landscape company donated 50 
brand new bicycles to the Hunt Heroes 
Foundation to be given out to 25 lucky girls and 
25 lucky boys as part of November's , Month of 
the Military Family. Participants submitted an 
essay on what it means to be a child of a 
military member.  The essays were read and 
winners chosen by the Hunt Heroes Foundation 
Board.    Out of the hundreds of entries around 
the country we are proud to say that Trisha 
May M. Pineda who lives in our Bangor 
community submitted and essay and was 
chosen as one of the winners.   Congratulations 
Trisha.

We loved seeing all the holiday spirit on 
display in the neighborhoods this year.   Just 
as a reminder holiday decorations are to be 
removed by the second weekend in 
January.  Please remove holiday lighting 
and decorations by the weekend of 
January the 13th.  If you have a live tree 
that is free of tinsel, frocking and 
decorations our landscapers will pick it up 
and dispose of it for you.  Have the tree 
curbside by 7:00 a.m. on January 8th to 
ensure pick up.

Holiday Decoration & Tree Pick Up
Reminder

January 8

January 1
Hunt offices closed in observance of New Year's 
Day

CEL Response Rate/Action Plan 
Thank you again to all of you who took the time to complete the 2018 
CEL Survey. We have received the results and here are a few statistics:

Surveys Distributed:  1,658 
Surveys Returned:  631 
Response Rate:  38.1%

The management team is currently reaching out to the individual 
residents who provided their name and phone number along with their 
comment card. The team is reviewing the overall scores and 
comments to put together a list of priorities as defined by you the 
residents.  Please stay tuned throughout the next few months and year 
for projects/goals based on your priorities.
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COMMUNITY REMINDERS
OUTDOOR FAUCET COVERS - PUT 'EM ON

Winter weather and freezing temperatures will be 
here before we know it. Help get your home ready 
for Old Man Winter by disconnecting hoses and 
covering outside faucets with insulated covers. If 
you don't already have a faucet cover handy, 
come on down to the maintenance shop - we've 
got them for free! And, help ensure your furnace is 
operating at tip-top shape by replacing filters 
often. Not only does replacing the filter help your 
furnace run more efficiently it can also help 
reduce maintenance issues. Free furnace filters are 
available at maintenance.
If you plan on being away from home during these 
chilly months be sure to leave heat set to 60° to 
help avoid returning home to frozen/busted pipes.

WHAT'S HAPPENING JANUARY 2019

NAVAL BASE KITSAP (Bremerton Family Housing)
Neighborhood Management Offices · M-F: 8AM-5PM; closed Sat-Sun
4168 Greenfish Drive (Boorda Center)
3195 Bonefish Circle (Bangor Community Center)
Silverdale, WA 98315

(360) 598-5831

Neighborhood Maintenance Office · M-F: 8AM-5PM; closed Sat-Sun
4620 Thresher Avenue
Silverdale, WA 98315

(888) 335-3297 (24/7 emergencies, too)

Your Bremerton Family Housing Management Team:
 Craig Caizza, Maintenance Manager

Visit us online: www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/BremertonFamilyHousing
Tweet Hunt Military: twitter.com/huntmilitary

Have you made a New Year's resolution?  If it is to exercise more, remember you 
don't have to spend money on a new fitness club membership.  Come on by the 
community center where with a key fob you have access to the fitness rooms from 
5:00 a.m.-10:00 p.m seven days a week.

Waste Management 
observes New Year's 

Day, meaning that there 
will be no trash or 

recycling collection on 
this day.  Weekday 
holidays will delay 

collection by one day for 
the remainder of the 
week. For example, 

because New Year's Day 
falls on a Tuesday those 
customers whose trash is 

normally collected on 
Tuesday will have pickup 
on Wednesday instead 

and those whose 
collection is normally on 
Wednesday will receive 

trash service on 
Thursday.

Garbage/Recycling
Holiday Schedule
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